
 

 

 

 

 

Memo 
 
To:        Employees & Physicians working in Corner Brook & Urban St. John’s sites 

 

From:   Leah Carey, Regional Manager of Employee Health & Wellness - Western Zone  

  Tara Hunt, Regional Director of Human Resources – Eastern Zone 

 

Date:    June 1, 2023 

 

Subject: Child Care for Health Care Workers Survey 

 

 

Newfoundland & Labrador Health Services-Western Zone in conjunction with Eastern 

Zone and the Government of Newfoundland & Labrador are coordinating a pilot project 

to conduct a needs assessment for Child Care Services for Health Care Workers in two 

pilot cities: 

 

Corner Brook 

St. John’s 

 

Participants are required to work in a facility, community office, or clinic in the cities 

identified above. Community of residence does not affect participation in this survey. 

The survey is voluntary, anonymous, and takes approximately 5 minutes to complete. We 

strongly encourage employees and physicians to complete this survey, to ensure we can 

effectively evaluate the needs for these two pilot sites. 

 

The survey link can be found here or via the QR code below. The survey is open until 

June 23rd, 2023. 

 
The survey will be used to outline potential options for childcare services with 

recommendations and next steps for the pilot sites. 

 

For questions regarding this survey, please contact: 

Western Zone:  Leah Carey (709) 784-6247 or leahcarey@westernhealth.nl.ca 

Eastern Zone: Tara Hunt (709) 727-8039 or tara.hunt@easternhealth.ca   

https://survey.alchemer-ca.com/s3/50190176/Child-Care-Services-for-Health-Care-Workers-Exploratory-Survey
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